
Topic Overview 

Spring Term in Year 5 is packed with lots of engaging lessons in all of our subjects. From Ancient 
Egyptians in History, to space in Science and Chocolate nests in DT, you won’t want to miss out! 

Year 5—Spring Term Curriculum Overview 

Foundation Subjects 

Art: We will be studying the works of Joseph 
Cornell and what is ‘special to me’. 

DT: We will be making our own Easter ‘chocolate 
nests’. 

Geography: We will be learning about economies 
and how they work around the world. 

History: We will be studying the Ancient 
Egyptians, with a focus on Tutankhamun.  

RE: We will be learning about creation and justice 
in different faiths. 

Personal Development: We will be learning about 
keeping safe, rights and respect. 

Music: We will be studying pitch and structure 
through space-themed music. 

Computing: We will be learning more about how 
videos are made and produced.  

French: Healthy eating and the planets. 

PE: Football,  gymnastics, dance and hockey are 
all on the menu. 

 

Core Subjects 

English: In Reading, we will be mainly studying Secrets of a 
Sun King and Cosmic, to link to our topics. In Writing, we will be 
covering a range of genres, including narratives, poetry and report 
writing. 

Maths: In Maths, we will be developing our understanding of 
place value, the four operations, fractions, statistics and geometry. 
Multiplication and division tables will continue to be an important 
focus, and this will be supported by TT Rockstars. 

Science: In Science, we will be delving into light and space, 
learning all about how we are able to see things, as well as the 
solar system and beyond. 

Important Information 

Class Teachers -  Mr Edwards and Miss Blackburn 

Support Staff - Miss Shaw, Miss Gibson, Miss Clarke, Miss Schwartz 

PE Days - Monday and Wednesday 

Reading - Please read at home daily 

Homework -  SATs Companion 

Contacting us -  Mr Edwards and Miss Blackburn will both be available to chat 
to at the door most afternoons. If you have any concerns at all, we will do our 
best to assist you and your child with these. We thank you for your continued 
support this year. 


